
 

NEWSLETTER 1 
 September 2019 

  September 20th  School Council elections 
 September 23rd  Harvest Festival 
 September 27th  Eco-committee elections 
 September 30th  Individual and sibling photographs 
 October 1st   Yrs 4,5,6 trip to Leicester Space Centre 
 October 17th   Gershwin Class Sharing Assembly 9.00am 
 October 22nd   Yrs R, 1, 2, 3 trip 
 October 23rd   Parentsô Evening 3.30-5.50 
 October 24th    Parentsô Evening 4.00-6.30 
 
  October 28th - November 1st   HALF TERM 
  
 November 11th –15th  Bikeability [Y5/6] 
 November 14th   Mozart Class Sharing Assembly 9.00am 
 

Welcome back to the start of another school year. We hope you all had a good break.  
The children have been telling us all about the things they did whilst they weren't at 
school - you all seem to have had a busy time! 
 
A special welcome to all our new families. We have enjoyed meeting and getting to know 
the new children in Reception and also to Devon who has joined Holst class, Zach who is 
in Mozart class and Matilda who has joined Vivaldi class. We also welcome Ms Vesey, 
who is our new teacher in Holst class, and Mrs Komlosy and Mrs Patten who are    
teaching in Vivaldi class whilst Miss Barnes is away. 
 
The staff have been working hard over the summer preparing the school and the     
classrooms and we are all looking forward to an exciting and productive term ahead. 
 
Mrs Dyson and Mrs Foley 
 
 

 

Together we care, inspire and achieve excellence 


